
 
RESOLUTION 

OF THE 
SAN MATEO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

HONORING  
JOSHUA COSGROVE 

FOR HIS DEDICATED SERVICE 
 

RESOLVED, by the members of the Local Agency Formation Commission of the 
County of San Mateo, that 

WHEREAS, Joshua Cosgrove has served as Alternate Special District member of 
the Local Agency Formation Commission from 2012 to 2014 and as Special District 
member from 2014 to 2022; and 

WHEREAS, he served as Vice Chair of LAFCo in 2015 and 2018 and as Chair in 
2016 and 2019; and  

WHEREAS, he has made contributions to the Commission’s deliberations on a 
number of complex and controversial proposals and studies, including the successful 
multi-year effort to dissolve the Los Trancos County Water District; and Municipal 
Service Reviews and Sphere of Influence Updates for the San Mateo County Harbor 
District and the North County Cities and Special Districts; and 

WHEREAS, he regularly volunteered for the Commission’s budget committee; 
and 

WHEREAS, he served as a Board Director of the North Coast County Water 
District from 2004 to 2022 and served as Board President in 2008, 2012, 2013, 2016, and 
2019; and 

WHEREAS, he has led and presided over numerous programs, projects and other 
notable efforts that have enhanced the quality of life for all residents of the District 
including the Pacifica Recycled Water Project, the creation of a recycled water fill 
station, key District infrastructure improvements, and conducted community outreach 
to local high schools on the importance of water conservation and recycled water, and 
about careers in the water and wastewater service; and 

 WHEREAS, his willingness to serve, his understanding of and support for the 
Commission’s policies and objectives and his knowledge of local government have been 
of great benefit to the work of the Commission and the community; and 

WHEREAS, his presence and contributions will truly be missed by his colleagues 
on the Commission and by the Commission’s staff. 

 NOW THEREFORE, this Commission does hereby express its deep appreciation 
and sincere thanks to Joshua Cosgrove for his willingness to serve and dedicated service 
to this Commission and to all the people and public agencies in San Mateo County. Best 
wishes on all his future endeavors with his family. 

Dated: May 18, 2022 
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